
NOTICE FOR RE-OPENING SCHOOL FOR CLASSES X XII, XI & 

Dear Parents

GreeƟngs from Warren!

This is to inform you that with reference to the latest noƟficaƟon issued by the 
Govt. of Rajasthan dated 28-01-2022. In its compliance school is reopening for 
classes X, XI & XII from 03.02.2022 (Thursday) as per following Ɵming. 

Arrival :- 8:00 am 
Departure :- 1:30 pm

Though school is following all the guidelines issued by the Govt. of Rajasthan yet  in 
the current pandemic condiƟons all the students have to follow the generic 
prevenƟve measures.

PL note those who will be opƟng for ONLINE classes will be taught via LIVE 
STREAMING mode.

Further informaƟon will be shared with you shortly.


